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The trail poles are placed   
Some of the ASC members took time out to play a 
“Swords” (?) while putting the poles out along the 
trail up-country January 10th. Thanks go out to  Eric, 
Star, Bob, Missy, Doug, Mary, Phil for taking care of 
that.  Photos by Mary Cockes 
  

  
Congratulations go out to the happy couples this month!  

Happy Anniversary to Doug and Linda Dysart  
and Don and Kathy Koeltzow 

The morning of January 19th -Joanna 
stood on her deck watching the Elk - “some 
had snow on their noses - and it was the first 
time I heard the mama's bark like a dog - it was 
so cool.”  “The Elk are really thick down on 
Crest… “  Photos by Joanna Misare’s 

Shown here: Cheri with cross country skis on her snowmobile, 
makes for ease in transporting ski’s to Hazel Lake trail and the 
track near the Inn. Not our idea, but works great! Oscar can tell you 
how he mounted the holders to the snowmobile. 



The Arrowhead Snowmobile Club held their 1st ride up  to Willow Park January 23rd. The group enjoyed a wonderful 
day and cook out! There was a count of at least 45 snowmobiles and more than that of people, as shown by this great 
group photo by Linda Dysart. Linda said this was just part of the group, others were out playing in the snow.   

Lindy Lindner and Linda Bumgarner having a 
great time! Don’t you wish you would have been 
there? Maybe next time.  Photo by Linda Dysart 

The sun was so bright! In this picture:  Bruce 
and Marion, Will and Lucia.  Photo by Linda 

 
Remember Valentines Day,  

it’s a great way to tell someone you 
care about them!  

Lets Ride! 


